SENATOR SAMPSON URGES PARTICIPATION IN TH
UPCOMING HEARING NOTICE ON PROPOSED WA
TRANSFER STATION IN CANARSIE

HEARING DATE: January 13, 2009

LOCATION: Remsen Heights Jewish Center—
8700 Avenue K, Brooklyn, New York

TIME: 7PM

On January 13, 2009 New York State Department of Environmental Conservation will hold a hearing on a
proposed waste transfer station to be located at 100-02 Farragut Road off Rockaway Parkway in Canarsie.
This proposal would allow CMW Industries to construct and operate a 15-ton per day regulated medical
waste transfer station and would also allow for the transfer of up to 350 gallons per day of conditionally
exempt hazardous waste. This waste could potentially be stored for up to 10 days at the facility.

I strongly urge you to attend and participate in this hearing. Tell the D.E.C. that we don’t want our com-
munity to be exposed to medical waste and hazardous waste! WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE!! By
standing together as a united community we can let the Administrative Law Judge and the Department of
Environmental Conservation know that we don’t want 17 truckloads of waste per day every day travelling
through our neighborhoods and being stored, even temporarily near our homes and businesses.

SAY NO TO INCREASED TRUCK TRAFFIC & NOISE!
SAY NO TO INCREASED POLLUTION and DUST!

SAY NO TO EXPOSING CANARSIE TO HOSPITAL,
VETERINARY and DOCTORS MEDICAL WASTE!

WE DO NOT WANT TO BE EXPOSED TO DISEASES AND
ILLNESSES CONTAINED IN MEDICAL WASTE!

LET YOUR VOICE BE HEARD ON JANUARY 13th!!!!!



